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SATs Assessment Information 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you may be aware, your child will be taking Standard Assessment Tests (SATs) in reading, maths and 
spelling / punctuation / grammar (SPaG) in May. There is not a test for writing but a level will be agreed by 
teacher assessment later on in June.  

 

There will be an information meeting held on Teams on Tuesday 28th March at 6pm. 

 

The meeting will give details on the overall process, the timetable and provide tips to help your child to 
prepare. There will also be the opportunity for you to ask any questions that you may have. 

 

Kind regards 

Martha 

 


